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Another term has ended – where has the time gone? 

 

Despite being a challenging time due to the impact of COVID, the 

children and staff have been working really hard to ensure we cover the 

curriculum and have some fun too!  We hope you have an ‘Eggcellent’ 

Easter holiday! 

 

  

Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

Fundraising 

We would like to say a massive THANKYOU for your support in our 

fundraising activities this term.  We have been truly overwhelmed by your 

generosity, especially when financial burdens are taking their toll.  

The book fair raised £650 in commission for us to spend on books. 

Easter Bake Off 

We had some amazing bakes, thank you to all those who donned their 

aprons and dusted off their mixing bowls! 

The bake sale raised a whopping £159.  Well done to the competition 

winners. 
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COVID Symptoms 

You will, no doubt, be aware that the COVID symptoms list has some additions. The symptoms 

now are: 

• Fever 

• New continuous cough 

• Loss of sense of smell or taste 

• Shortness of breath 

• Feeling tired or exhausted 

• Aching body 

• Headache 

• Sore Throat 

• Blocked or runny nose 

• Loss of appetite 

• Diarrhoea 

• Feeling sick or being sick 

If your child has any of these symptoms, please do not send them to school until they are well.   

Additional information regarding isolation etc. were on last weeks’ Snippets.  

 

   Upcoming Events… 

Tue 26th Apr 

• School Reopens 

• Theme Day – Art in Nature 

(wear play clothes) 

Thur 5th May 

• Art Gallery – R, 1 & 2 

Fri 6th May 

• Art Gallery – 3 /4, 5 & 6 

w/b 9th 

• KS2 SATS (all week) 

Fri 20th May 

• Non-uniform day 

Fri 27th  

• Queen’s Jubilee 

celebrations 

 

 

Art Theme Day 

The children’s first day back after the holidays (Tuesday 26th April) 

will be an Art theme day.  Weather permitting, the children will 

be outside, creating artwork inspired by nature.  

Children can come in ‘play clothes’ on this day.  Please ensure 

they are dressed suitable for outdoor learning and the possibility 

of getting dirty! 

We are hoping to have an Art Gallery displaying the children’s 

masterpieces, at which you can purchase your child’s creation.  

These will be after school, in the hall: 

Thursday 5th May – Apple Tree, Oak & Willow Classes 

Friday 6th May – Beech, Cedar & Sycamore Classes 

 

  

    


